
To:  File No.: S7-18-22 
From:  Office of Public Engagement 
Date:   3/1/23 
Re:  Meeting with BlackRock CEO  
 
On March 1, 2023, Chair Gensler and SEC staff met with Larry Fink, Chief Executive Officer of BlackRock, 
to discuss the SEC’s Request for Comment on Certain Information Providers Acting as Investment 
Advisers as it related to index providers. 
 
Members of the SEC included:  

• Chair Gary Gensler 
• Amanda Fischer, Chief of Staff 
• Heather Slavkin Corzo, Director of Policy 


